
Newsletter – Reception 1 and 2  

Autumn A 

Staff 

R1 Teacher– Miss Wright 

R2 Teacher– Mrs Hughes 

R1 HLTAs– Mrs Guy 

  Miss Weakley 

R2 HLTA– Miss Sykes  

TA—Miss Prunty  

This Half-Term: 

After a very disrupted year last year, our aim this half-term is to provide a warm welcome 
back to school and to get your child settled in and enjoying being back in school. We will also 
be doing lots of work helping the children to understand the school rules and new class 
routines. The topic for this half term is ‘All about me’.  

We will keep you informed about your child’s progress throughout the year, however, if you 
have any concerns please speak to the class teacher as soon as possible. We will let you know 
about any behaviour issues or concerns we might have, as well as any certificates or rewards 
your child has achieved. If you have any questions or concerns please contact us via email.  

Miss Wright (R1 Teacher) - s.wright@armitage.manchester.sch.uk 

Mrs Hughes (R2 Teacher) - j.dodd@armitage.manchester.sch.uk 

  

Homework: 

We will send out all reading books and any homework on Friday in your child’s school bag. 
Please return any books and homework by Wednesday morning, so that we are able to 
change books. Any books returned after Wednesday will not be changed.  

It is very important that your child is on-time for school. Reception starts at 9.00am 
and finishes at 3.15pm and 2.30 on Fridays. Please contact school if you  are going 
to be late to pick your child up or if a different adult is collecting your child.  

Snack 

Please could you bring £1.00 
every Monday to help con-
tribute to healthy snacks for 
your child. Due to Covid 
restrictions please bring 
the correct change.  

If  you would like to follow our Facebook page, please search:  

Early Years at Armitage Primary 


